Kudos: William Battles, James Caldwell, and Lindsey Hern (March 2018 One Good Apple Award
recipients)

William Battles, James Caldwell, and Lindsey Hern were selected as the March 2018 DHS One Good
Apple Award winners.

e  Will, educational liaison in the East Regional Office (ERO), is recognized for going above and
beyond in working with teens and young adults. He is thoughtful and solution-focused in his
interactions. Will builds strong relationships with teens and young adults who continue to look
to Will for guidance and support post-CYF involvement.

e James, DARE applications specialist, is recognized for his patience and responsiveness to the
needs of staff. James is the specialist for the Common Assessment Tool and provided superior
support when working with Family Support Center staff. James is also a Fellows graduate and
Resource Fellow.

e Lindsey, caseworker in the Mon Valley Regional Office (MVRO), is recognized as a MVRO leader.
She utilizes support staff to ensure that the needs of the families she serves are met. Lindsey
organized a team building day at the MVRO, and serves as part of the Systems Of Care (SOC)
engagement and teaming workgroup.

The One Good Apple Award recognizes DHS and Great Lakes Behavioral Research Institute employees
who have exhibited exemplary work, directly or indirectly, in the field of child welfare. Any DHS or Great
Lakes employee may submit a nomination for the award, and recipients are recognized quarterly.
Additional information on the award is available on the DHS Intranet under Staff Resources.

If you have any questions regarding the One Good Apple Award, please contact Carrie Sousa at
carrie.sousa@alleghenycounty.us.
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